
From: Eileen Boris
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:21:18 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some
of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations
are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we
are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

EB

Eileen Boris
Hull Professor and Distinguished Professor of Feminist Studies
Professor of History, Black Studies, and Global Studies
Vice-President for Labor Relations, Santa Barbara Faculty Association
4703 South Hall
University of California, Santa Barbara
Santa Barbara, Ca 93103
eboris@ucsb.edu
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From: Vicky Curtis
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:22:15 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some
of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations
are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we
are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

~Vicky Curtis
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From: Chantal Cagle
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:44:52 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community. This
action is especially important now.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely 
C. Cagle 

mailto:chantalcagle@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
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From: Ronit
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:52:48 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am
sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living
wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware,
farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent,
groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring
in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who
contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes
by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-
renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show
their support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the
immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we
are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and
elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living
wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our
community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely,

Ronit Corry
Santa Barbara, CA

mailto:ronit@worldshare.net
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From: Martha Peyton
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:55:30 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 
 
Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!

mailto:mmpeyton@gmail.com
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From: Ashley Heatherly
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:58:05 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express
my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community.
As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by
exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit
immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to
harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned
wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a $26
minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their
voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a
time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long
been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity
and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not
small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to
directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you and Happy Holidays,
Ashley H.

mailto:ieatpanqueques@gmail.com
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From: Emily Varela
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:08:33 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!
 
Emily Varela

mailto:eizmirian@gmail.com
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From: Metzli Jewelry
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:15:49 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!
 

mailto:metzlijewels@gmail.com
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From: kcerritos@umail.ucsb.edu
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Santa Barbara Farmworker Rights
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:48:59 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some
of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations
are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we
are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

In Solidarity,

Kristel Cerritos
She/Her/Hers
Undergraduate Student
College of Letters and Science
Email: kcerritos@umail.ucsb.edu
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UC Santa Barbara



FAX: 805 893 8676
she/her/hers

Vice President, Labor and Working Class History (LAWHA), 2024-2026
https://www.lawcha.org/

New Book: Making the Woman Worker: Precarious Labor and the Fight for Global
Standards, 1919-2019 (Oxford) https://global.oup.com/academic/product/making-the-woman-
worker-9780190874629?cc=us&lang=en&

 I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land upon which the University of California, Santa Barbara is
located, and pay my respect to the Chumash Elders past, present and future for they hold the memories, the
traditions, and the culture of this area, which has become a place of learning for people from all over the world.
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From: Sharon Paltin
To: Joan Hartmann; sbcob
Subject: I support a Farmworker Living Wage
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:51:30 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

I am writing as a Family Physician who cares deeply about the ability of farmworkers to
safely make a living which can support their families.

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some
of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations
are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we
are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you for your kind attention,

Sharon Paltin, M.D.

 

mailto:bluetoothfairy18@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org


From: Erica Helson
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 12:52:15 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some
of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations
are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored, especially at a time
when we are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than a living wage for farmworkers
does not recognize their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you,
-- 
Erica Helson

mailto:erica.helson@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
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From: Kari Aist
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:01:24 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Supervisor Hartmann--

I implore you to support farmworkers by use your power to help farmworkers gain the living
wage of $26 an hour that they seek, need, and deserve.

Be there for the people who are counting on you to make their lives economically viable here
so that they might do their work which sustains all our lives.

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some
of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations
are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. This is a heinous situation which must be
corrected!

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we
are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

--Kari Aist
Pronouns: she, her
805-323-6063

mailto:mom4mykids@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org


8892 Tacoma Street, Ventura 93004

"Believe with all your heart that how you live your life makes a difference" - Colin Beavan



From: Ched Myers
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:10:14 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

    As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending
this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 

   Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that
while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute
to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

   This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable
to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give
thanks for all we have. 

   You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

   Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Charles Myers
Bartimaeus Cooperative Ministries (on Facebook)
PO Box 328, Oak View, CA 93022     805-836-1227
We live and work on unceded and untreatied Chumash territory in the Ventura River
Watershed.
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From: Adriana Mandujano Angel
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:12:11 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my
deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As
you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by
exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit
immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest
grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a $26
minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their
voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a
time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been
overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and
contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small
gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly
tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

mailto:amand006@ucr.edu
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org


From: cantabro@jussemper.org
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:12:39 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my
deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As
you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by
exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit
immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest
grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a $26
minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their
voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a
time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been
overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and
contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small
gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly
tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely,

Álvaro de Regil
Moorpark, CA

mailto:cantabro@jussemper.org
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org


From: Mari Rose Taruc
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:21:04 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As a daughter of farmworkers, I know the Thanksgiving season is a time for reflection and
gratitude, so I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for
a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware,
farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent,
groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely, Mari Rose Taruc
former Co-Chair of the AB 32 Environmental Justice Advisory Committee

mailto:mrtaruc@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org


From: lauren Ornelas
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:56:47 PM
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Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

For many this is a time for reflection and gratitude. I am sending this email to express my
deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farm workers
in our community.
 
As you are well aware, farm workers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in
our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford
basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 
 
My organization has delivered school supplies for the children of farm workers living in
Santa Maria for the past two years and we have heard from them how the school supplies
help them so much so they can use their money to provide for their families in other ways.

Farm workers work difficult jobs and long days and their pay is not equal to the work they
are doing, which impacts their ability to provide all they can for their children.
 
Like all parents, these are families who are sacrificing everything they can to help their
children succeed and have a better future.

My organization does the school supply drive not as an act of charity but to help right one of
many of the injustices taking place against farm workers.

This month, you held a hearing at which I witnessed hundreds of farm workers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when
we are meant to give thanks for all we have. 
 
Your vote in support of $26 an hour will not only improve the lives of these families right
now but for generations to come. You can do that. You can make a difference.

Please listen to the voices of farm workers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

mailto:lauren@foodispower.org
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org
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With appreciation,
lauren
 

lauren Ornelas(she, her, hers)
Founder & General Programs Team Member
Food Empowerment Project, a collectively-
run nonprofit
(707) 779-8004
P.O. Box 13425, San Luis Obispo, CA 93406
Office Hours: 8am-5pm PT, M-Th
www.foodispower.org

I occupy the ancestral lands the yak titʸu titʸu yak tiłhini Northern Chumash Tribe. I honor this land and recognize
this land was stolen from them.  I honor, remember, and pay my respect to the elders, both past and present, who have
stewarded this land for generations.
---
Subscribe to our monthly e-newsletter here for updates on what we're working on!
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From: Adriana Mandujano Angel
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:07:58 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my
deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As
you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and
childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by
exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit
immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest
grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a $26
minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their
voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a
time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been
overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and
contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small
gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly
tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sent from my iPhone
--

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the
system manager. This message contains confidential information and is
intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee
you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify
the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by
mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the
intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing
or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is
strictly prohibited.
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From: Anna Kokotovic
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:12:46 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 
 
Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!

mailto:anna48k@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
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From: Samantha Cade-Mnisi
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:13:32 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to
express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers
in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential
jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic
needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues
by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural
corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are
only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in
our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for
a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their
families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go
unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who
have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a
betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and
inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering: raise farmworker
wages now!

With gratitude,

Sam C-M.

mailto:samanthamcade@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
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From: Nancy Clarin
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:28:59 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a $2 billion industry that continues to bring in record
revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these
agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a
successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!

Best,
Nancy Clarin

mailto:clarin.nancy@gmail.com
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
mailto:sbcob@countyofsb.org


From: Cynthia Doane.
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:43:12 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions. 

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s suffering:
raise farmworker wages now!
 

mailto:cynthia.doane@gmail.com
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From: Suzanne Harvey
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Living Wage for Farmworkers - Please Support
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 2:54:45 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am
sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living
wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware,
farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet
agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent,
groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to
such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each
bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers
themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty
and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community’s
suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Respectfully, 

Suzanne Harvey
Ojai, California 93023

mailto:gray.harvey@att.net
mailto:jHartmann@countyofsb.org
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From: Daniela Soleri
To: Joan Hartmann
Cc: sbcob
Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 3:04:20 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this
email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the
hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of
the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not
paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite
their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly $2 billion industry that continues to bring in
record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while
these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such
a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of
expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country. 

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their
support for a $26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense
struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be
unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are
meant to give thanks for all we have. 

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate
those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for
farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by
farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the
margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our
community’s suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely,

Daniela

-- 
Daniela Soleri, PhD
she | her | ella
Research Scientist
Geography Department
UC Santa Barbara
http://geog.ucsb.edu/~soleri/
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